Guidelines for Tenure Track Line Search Proposals: 2010-11

As noted in the Department Chair's Handbook, requests for tenure track searches, either to replace an existing line, or to obtain a new line are usually made as a "new initiative" request during the operating and capital budget submission period. Although the Dean of the Faculty Office received several requests

2)	Positions that will contribute substantively to the programmatic and curricular goals of more than one department or program. Th1fs T J0.04o